DRAFT OF A MANUSCRIPT LETTER
FROM THE PRIME MINISTER
TO COLONEL H de J KEAYS

PERSONAL AND STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL

Thank you for your letter of 9th June.

I understand that you have since spoken to the person

concerned and have asked that I should return your

letter, which I now do.

Colonel H de J Keays
Winsbury House
Marksbury

Bath BA2 9HF




